TESTAREA COMPETENTELOR LINGVISTICE PENTRU ADMITEREA IN CLASA a V-a CU PROGRAM INTENSIV LA LIMBA ENGLEZA - IUNIE 2018

PROBA ORALA 1

ETAPA I

Read the following text and answer the questions:

SEASONS

In many places the weather changes during the year. These changes are called seasons. In the north and south there are four seasons in a year. Each season brings changes that are important for plants and animals that live in different parts of the world.

Spring starts when the day and night are the same length, on the 21st of June. The weather gets warmer and sunnier. Trees and plants start to grow. Many animals have their babies in spring.

Summer begins on the longest day of the year. Fruit grow on trees and plants. Young animals grow bigger and stronger.

Autumn starts when the day and night are the same length again. During autumn, the leaves change their colour and fall from the trees. Some animals collect food before winter comes.

Winter begins on the shortest day of the year, on the 21st of December. The weather is colder and in some places there is a lot of snow. Plants and trees stop growing. Some animals, like bats and bears, find places to hide and sleep. This is called hibernation.

1. What happens to trees, plants and many animals in spring?

.....

2. When does autumn start?

.....

3. Name the important changes for plants and animals during the winter.

.....

- 4. Which seasons start when the day and the night are the same length?
 -

ETAPA 2

With your partner, talk about your **weekends**. Use questions words to ask questions: WHAT, WHEN, WHERE, WHO, HOW, HOW MUCH, HOW MANY, etc).

ANSWERS

ETAPA 1

1. What happens to trees, plants and many animals in spring?

Trees and plants start to grow. Many animals have their babies in spring.

2. When does autumn start?

Autumn starts when the day and night are the same length again.

3. Name the important changes for plants and animals during the winter.

Plants and trees stop growing. Some animals, like bats and bears, find places to hide and sleep. This is called hibernation.

4. Which seasons start when the day and the night are the same length?

Spring and autumn.

ETAPA 2

With your partner, talk about your **weekends**. Use questions words to ask questions: WHAT, WHEN, WHERE, WHO, HOW, HOW MUCH, HOW MANY, etc).

Student A: What do you usually do at the weekends?

Student B: Well, on Saturdays I do my homework and go to tennis practise, but on Sundays I play with my friends/brother/sister and spend some time with my family. / What about you?

Student A: When do you wake up on Saturday/Sunday? / What about you?

Student B: On Saturday I usually wake up at 8 because I have to do my homework, but On

Sundays I wake up later, at 9 or 10. / What about you?

Student A: Which is your favourite activity at the weekend?

Student B: I love watching TV or reading fairy-tales. / What about you?

Student A: How often do you go out at the weekends?

Student B: I always go out at the weekends if the weather is nice. / What about you?

SURSA: https://www.scribd.com/document/447029241/modele-subjecte5ORAL